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CIRCULAR TO MEMBERS NO.11 OF 2019 17t May,2019
Dear Members,

Re: Cyclone ‘Fani’ - An extremely severe Natural Calamity
in Odisha- Appeal for contribution and generous support
to the affected people
o0o

You are aware of the havoc caused to life and property by the catastrophic
cyclone 'Fani’ which struck the coastal line of Odisha on 3™ May, 2019. Millions
have lost their homes, hundreds have been orphaned and property worth
Thousand Crore of Rupees have been destroyed. The calamity has set the State
of Odisha back by few years in progress.

It is the moral duty of our Association to stand and support whole-heartedly the
affected people during such calamity. It is a matter of pride that our members have
always positively extended their geénerous support in all such disastrous situation.
Our Association immediately plunged into action with an initial contribution of
Rs.2.00,000/-

Our Bank has issued a circular appealing all staff members to contribute one day’s
encashment of Privilege Leave and voluntary donation to the Chief Minister's
Relief Fund, Odisha. As you are aware, members of our Association have
invariably responded during such occasions in the past. Considering the severity
of the situation in Odisha, we appeal to all our officers to contribute a day’s salary,
through encashment of Privilege Leave to the Chief Minister's Relief Fund,
Odisha. Let us all come together and help the poor victims of Nature.

With greetings,
Yours sincerely,
- GENERAL SECRETAEY

PLEASE CIRCULATE AMONGST ALL OFFICER-COLLEAGUES




